
Planning my first ever event at Ossett was always going to be 
challenging, although it was always a good area for me to start with. The 
area provided multiple challenges, and ensuring the event was open and 
accessible to all was a top priority throughout the planning process and 
I’m so pleased we were able to provide a junior course.  
 
It was nice to hear that a lot of runners enjoyed their courses especially 
the sprint sections. This was always something I was keen on providing 
to make the courses challenging especially the park at the end. It was 
interesting to hear the feedback from runners.  
 
I appreciated all the positive and constructive feedback that was 
provided at today’s event, so thank you to all who approached me. 
There is still a lot to learn, areas to improve and hopefully the next time I 
plan, I can improve even further. I look forward to continuing my 
learning.  
 
Laura Harrison 


